
Volunteers have to go online to make the request (Police Vulnerable Sector Check) and which police station they wish to pick up the form. There is a fee now of $10.00. Once it is ready, they will receive an email from the system letting them know to pick up the form.


Should a volunteer be notified via email by the police department to have finger prints done, an appointment can be booked for this online as well rather than show up and wait or be sent home with a scheduled appointment.
Here is the link for the online request for the police check.
https://www.wrps.on.ca/en/services-reporting/police-vulnerable-sector-check.aspx 

Volunteers will be reimbursed for fee –the receipt of payment must be submitted to the KMHA office via email to Janet Nogueira at registrar@kitchenerminorhockey.com
